
 

 

 
 
April 12, 2018 
 
 
 
Julie Castañeda 
Clerk of the Board 
Pima County Board of Supervisors 
130 W. Congress, 5th Floor  
Tucson, AZ 85701 
  

Subject: P17CA00004, Campbell Foothills Investors, L.P. - N. Campbell Avenue Plan 

Amendment, April 17, 2018 Agenda Item #16 

Dear Madame Clerk: 

On behalf of Campbell Foothills Investors, L.P., I respectfully request a 90-day continuance of the 
above requested item. We intend to take this additional time to convene another meeting with the 
neighbors and to continue to research questions and concerns that were raised at the Planning 
and Zoning Commission.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or comments at 520 623-6146 or email 
lmorales@azplanningcenter.com.  Thank you.   
 
Sincerely, 
THE PLANNING CENTER 

 
Linda S. Morales, AICP 
CEO 
 
cc:  Dennis Winans, Campbell Foothills Investors, L.P. 
 Chairman Richard Elias, Pima County Board of Supervisors 
 Supervisor Ally Miller, District 1, Pima County Board of Supervisors 
 Chris Poirier, Planning Division, Pima County Development Services 
  

mailto:lmorales@azplanningcenter.com

